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LAGRONE ATC State Winners 
 

Members of the LaGrone ATC Law Enforcement Post 518 finished their state 
level competition at The University of Texas at Arlington this past July. The 21 members 
were divided into teams that specialize and compete in different areas. 
 
Team #1 Liz Lumbreras, Ivan Hernandez, Adriana Loredo and Guillermo Ibarra.  

Intoxicated Driver Exercise – First place 
                        Suicidal/Mental Person Diffusion – First place 
Team #2 Taylor Johnson, Jennifer Crespo, Kris Fernandez and Ryder Peeters 
                Unknown Call for Police – Third place 
Team #3  Citlalli Curiel, Kristen Moore, Adrian Ameida and Gerardo Miranda.   

Arrest, Search & Seizure Exercise – Third place  
Crime Scene Search – Third place 

Individual Event:  Physical Agility 
                       Citlalli Curiel – Second place 
                       Guillermo Ibarra – Third place 

Explorer Captain Liz Lumbreras was awarded a $750 scholarship.  

Exploring is a program designed by Learning for Life (a sub-division of the Boy 
Scouts of America) for young adults, both male and female, ages 14 - 20 that share an 
attraction to a specific career such as law enforcement. 

Many different law enforcement agencies sponsor Explorer programs in the 
education of participants to become our future law enforcement officers or to have a 
career in law enforcement. The program provides an ideal link between the academic 
environment and the real world. 

The sponsor is Andrea King, criminal justice instructor.  

 
DENTON ISD Back-to-School Supporters 
 

Denton ISD would like to recognize the following businesses and organizations 

for their partnership in providing school supplies during a variety of back-to-school 

drives this summer.   

Interfaith Ministries coordinated the annual Apple Tree Project, which 

provides back-to-school assistance for families in need in the form of school supplies 

and gift cards for shoes.  Ernestina Lopez, outreach and development specialist is 

representing them. 



Health Services of North Texas hosted their “Good Start Back to School 

Giveaway” event, serving 860 children and their families with health education, 

backpacks and school supplies.  Their representatives are Doreen Rue, chief executive 

officer, and Teri Johnson, community outreach director. 

The City of Denton also hosted a Back-to-School Event, providing backpacks and 

school supplies for the local community, as well as free vision screenings and 

immunizations.  Representing the Denton Police Department is Cleopatra 

Birckbichler, background investigator/recruiter.   

Kroger in Denton and Lantana conducted school supply drives in their stores, 

donating more than four pallets of supplies to campuses.  Little Guys’ Movers and 

representatives from the Denton Food Pantry assisted in moving the pallets of supplies 

to the district’s warehouse.  Tanci Paulson, volunteer, is with Denton Food Pantry.  

Mission Moms provided school supplies for students in need at Adkins, 

Blanton, and E.P. Rayzor Elementary schools and Harpool Middle School. Mission 

Moms is represented by Kathryn Flores, volunteer.   

Argyle United Methodist Church provided a hundred uniforms and school 

supplies to Borman Elementary School students through their UP-Ministry program.  

Argyle UMC and the UP Ministry is represented by Jennifer Lillis.   

Members of the Trinity United Methodist Church collected school supplies 

for W.S. Ryan Elementary School.  Representing Trinity UMC is Jean Peterson, 

member. 

We would like to thank the numerous donors and organizations that continue to 

support our school district in all ways – big and small. 

 
 

 


